
  

This is an interactive newsletter. Click on links to take you directly to the website. 

Salute to the Texas Flag: “To the flag which flew over the embattled Republic; to the flag proudly car-

ried by our God-fearing ancestors into battle; to the flag which flew over decades of liberty, growth and 

prosperity; I salute the Lone Star Flag of Texas.”  

Salute to the Confederate Flag: “I salute the Confederate flag with affection, reverence, and undying 

devotion to the cause for which it stands.” 
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Commanders Report 
 

Compatriots! 

Welcome to the camp’s first newsletter of 2023! In case you may not have heard, my name is Sean Par-

tee and I was sworn in as the new Camp Commander of the Brigadier General Richard A. Gano SCV 

Camp 2292 at our camp’s Christmas celebration luncheon December 10th. I want to take a moment to 

thank Jack Bowen for the excellent job he did as Camp Commander these past two years. He, along with 

the other camp leadership, did some herculean efforts to keep our camp rolling in an efficient manner. 

For that, I appreciate the precedence he has set for me and future camp commanders to emulate. 

January’s meeting is on the 17th at Chill’s in downtown Grapevine. At this meeting I would like to have 

an open discussion about the direction our camp is heading. I would specifically like to address my top 

three priorities for the camp that was derived from numerous discussions I have had with all of you.  

They are: 
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Commanders Report Cont. 
1.       Membership: This has always been the Achilles Heel not only for our camp, but for the SCV on 

the state and national level. For our camp I would like to address membership in terms of: 

a.       Increasing our Numbers. This is always a priority and is never ending. 

b.       Getting existing members to show up to meetings and other camp functions. In 

our November meeting it was hoped that new camp officers could be voted on before 

the start of the new year. Unfortunately, not enough members showed up to have a quo-

rum to do so. So, Jack took the personal time to call members to get their individual 

votes to make this happen. This should not have happened, but it is where we are. It’s 

been a persistent problem for some time now, and its one that needs addressing the 

most. FOR OUR CAMP TO SURVIVE WE NEED MEMBERS TO SHOW UP! 

2.       Being Seen. I would like to get more Gano members out to be seen by other SCV 

members and the general public.  

a.       Locally. I and others want to get back to the sidewalk clean up. I would also like 

to look at possibly volunteering for Grapevine events, such as Main Street Days and 

Grapefest. Jack did a great job of getting exposure for the camp by donating funds to the 

Grapevine Police Toy Drive. I hope we can continue with successes like that one. 

b.       State and nationally. I would hope more members might find the time and re-

sources to attend other camp functions, such as monument dedications and banquets. 

Allen does a great job of attending re-enactments, which he is always extending an invi-

tation for others to attend. Even if you do not want to participate, you can go for fellow-

ship and encouragement. We had a good showing at this past Texas Division Reunion, 

so I hope we can continue to make our presence known! 

c.       NOTE: Frank does a great job of posting these things in the newsletter, so please 

look over them and see which ones you can participate in! 

3.       Defending Our Heritage. This may be somewhat controversial to mention here, 

but I would hope more of us can do more to voice our opposition to the outright war that 

has been declared on our Southern Heritage. This could be done in several ways to in-

clude writing your elected officials, donating to legal funds, and possibly even 

“flagging” when necessary. This is more of an individual choice to make but I hope that 

we, as a camp, could encourage each other to “hold the line.” 

Again, I would like to discuss these things at the upcoming January meeting. I have al-

ready heard some excellent suggestions which should be acted upon. 

I look forward to being your new Camp Commander. Please feel free to email or call me 

if needed. 

Long Live Texas and the South! 

Sean Partee, Commander 

R. M. Gano Camp 2292 

WWW.CAMP2292.ORG 

http://WWW.CAMP2292.ORG
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1st Lt Commanders Report 

Ladies and gentlemen happy new year.  I hope you and your 

family are healthy and well. With 2022 behind us we need to 

look to the future of our camp and focus on recruiting/

retention and attendance/involvement.  

Allen, Debbie, Phil and I among others were at the Ft Worth Stock Show parade in Ft 

Worth on Saturday. Weather was beautiful. We only had a few in the parade and a few 

handing out flags but we handed out a lot of flags. Terry's Texas Rangers looked great 

on horseback.  

Compatriot and Mech Cav member Past 1st Lt Buddy Burch passed away last week. A 

Memorial service for Buddy Burch will be held on Jan 29th 2023 at 1pm in Hella Shrine 

Temple in Parlor A (upstairs). 2121 Rowlett Road, Garland 75043. . I will be attending. 

I designed a camp banner and I have ordered one. The design is below. I am hoping to 

have the banner to show the camp in person by the next meeting. 

I look forward to working with Commander Sean this next year and I am proud to 

serve this great camp for one more year Deo Vindice! 

Frank Krawiec 

1st Lt Commander 

R. M. Gano Camp 2292 

WWW.CAMP2292.ORG 

http://WWW.CAMP2292.ORG
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November Meeting & Minutes / Christmas Party 

Mark Vogl gave us a great presentation on Celebrate 

the South at our November meeting. We presented 

him with a thank you certificate. 

Camp com-

mander Jack 

Bowen gave 

award to 

Sean Partee 

Meeting started at 7:00 pm 

Jack prayed us in & Salute to the Flags. 

Speaker: Mark Vogl - Celebrate The South 

Allen read the minutes from Oct. Meeting  

Trail Clean up  - TBD 

Talked about the Veterans Parade  - Great turned out! 

New Business:  Selected New Commander  - Sean Partee. All other positions remain the same. 

Closing prayer by Jack and we all sang Dixie 

Meeting ended at 8:45 pm 

CAMP 

CHRISTMAS  

PARTY 
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This Months Meeting 

We meet at Chill on Main Street in      

Grapevine. 
We invite everyone to attend our monthly meeting at Chill this Tuesday 

starting with our Eat and Greet at 6:00 PM and followed by our camp 

meeting. 

Hope to see you this Tuesday the 17th! 

We will be in the Cotton Belt back private 

party room. 

814 South Main St, Grapevine, TX 76051  
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                                Upcoming Events 

Jan 17 - Camp meeting at Chill in back room, starts at 

7pm. 

Jan 21 - Dallas 6 UDC Lee-Jackson-Maury luncheon in 

Richardson, TX. (See page 16) 

Jan 21 - Texas OCR Confederate Heroes Day Luncheon 

in Spring Branch, TX. (See page 17) 

Jan 21 -  Lee-Jackson Banquet in Quail, TX. (See page 

20) 

Jan 29 - Mech Cav member Buddy Burch memorial in 

Garland, TX. (See page 3) 

Feb 21 - Camp meeting at Chill in back room, starts at 

7pm. 

Mar 21 - Camp meeting at Chill in back room, starts at 

7pm. 

Apr 7-10 - Mech Cav Trans Mississippi raid on the bor-

der motorcycle run. (See page 12) 

WE MEET IN THE COTTON BELT BACK PRIVATE 

MEETING ROOM AT  

 
 

814 South Main St , Grapevine, TX 

76051  
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Camp News - Camp Members Flag 2023 FtWorth Stock Show Parade 



9 

Brigade News - Kyle Sims Swears In Ft Worth RE Lee Camp Officers 
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State News - Kyle Sims Speaks at Graham Monument Rededication 
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Gentlemen of the Texas Division 

 
Texas Reunion June 3-5th Correction 

 

Dates on the registration form have been changed to reflect the early bird dis-
count date to February 23rd, 2023. The sale of meal tickets will cut off date on 
April 3th, 2023. We apologize for any inconvenience.   
 

James Putman 

Commander 

Col. Thomas S. Lubbock Camp #1352 

Reunion website: https://www.scv1352.com/ 

State News Cont - Texas Division Reunion 

Questions please contact: Michael Walker, 1st Brigade Commander 

scv2402@gmail.com 

James Putman, Commander, Thomas S Lubbock Camp 1352 

jayree757@gmail.com 

Stu Carter, 1st Lieutenant Commander, Thomas S. Lubbock Camp 1352 

stusharon94@gmail.com 

https://www.scv1352.com/
mailto:scv2402@gmail.com
mailto:jayree757@gmail.com
mailto:stusharon94@gmail.com
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All, Happy New Year from SCV HQ. In this new year we have new com-

manders and adjutants. That said,Commander - Adjutant Training for Jan 

2023 will be held Wednesday January 25th at 4:00 Central time. This will 

be the only class for January. We would like to encourage all new com-

manders and adjutants take the class. If you are a returning commander, 

or adjutant, you are welcome to attend as well. In this class you will learn 

about a lot of the responsibilities and how to's of the job you were elected 

to. This is a 2 hour online class. These classes will be held monthly if you 

can not attend this month. Times will also be changed to accommodate 

those who cannot be available at 4:00 Confederate Standard Time. 

If you are a Commander or Adjutant, or Treasurer who pays the camp 

dues, you are eligible for this class. To sign up, send an email to member-

ship@scv.org. In the email include your name, membership number, 

camp name and office held. 

. 

Regards,Eric PrevitiNational Membership Coordinator. 

Commander Adjutant Training for Jan 2023 

National News - Training 
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The Stephen D. Lee Institute is pleased to announce the 2023 Symposium in 
Tampa, Florida on Friday – Sunday February 24-26, 2023 

 

ICONOCLASM: Monuments…From Memory to Mayhem 

The topic will be explored from the art history, political, historical, cultural and legal per-
spectives. 
·        James Ronald Kennedy – Chief of Heritage Defense, Sons of Confederate Veter-
ans, Author and Speaker. Books include: Dixie Rising: Rules for Rebels; The South 
Was Right; Punished With Poverty; When Rebel Was Cool. 
·        Alexander Adams - British artist, art historian poet, critic and author. His books in-
clude: Culture War: Art, Identity Politics and Cultural Entryism and Iconoclasm: Identity 
Politics and the Erasure of History. 
·        Dennis Baxley – Florida State Senator, SCV member, and professional mortician, 
Sen. Baxley has been fighting iconoclasm in Florida since 2009. 
·        Jay Hinton, Esq. - Earned his J.D. from Cumberland School of Law. He clerked for 
Associate Justice J. Gorman Houston, Jr. on the Alabama Supreme Court. He went 
into private practice specializing in commercial litigation. Commander of the Robert E. 
Lee Camp #16, Auburn, AL, and serves as Judge Advocate of the Alabama Division 
SCV. Involved in various monument litigation in Alabama and Florida. 
·        Ed Hooper – Author, Documentary Journalist. Award winning broadcast and print 
journalist. Awards include: Department of Defense Medal for Distinguished Public Ser-
vice. Produced Medal of Honor: The History narrated by Gary Sinise.  Books in-
clude: Gunpowder and Glory: Tennessee’s Wild West Legends. Served as Editor 
of Civil War Courier. Current Project: American Taliban Summer. 
·        Dr. Ann McLean – Art historian, and former Gov. Youngkin appointee to the Vir-
ginia Board of Historic Resources. Dr. McLean also serves on the board of The Jeffer-
son Council (TJC) a non-profit focused on preserving Thomas Jefferson’s legacy at the 
University of Virginia. 
·        Teresa Roane – Archivist, historian and speaker. Served at the Museum of the 
Confederacy. Currently Archivist for the United Daughters of the Confederacy. Expert 
in the subject of Black Confederates. Active in defense of Monument Ave. in Richmond 
and Charlottesville, VA memorials. 
  
$150 registration includes: 

·        Friday Welcome Reception 

·        Saturday Continental Breakfast 
·        Saturday Lunch 

·        Saturday Reception 

·        Saturday Banquet 
·        Photo opp with Gen. Lee (Thomas Jessee) 

·        Meet the Authors – get your autographed books in the vendor area 

·        Goodie Bag – tote bag including agenda, speaker bios, lapel pin, pen, certificate of 
attendance and more! 
 

Register online today at www.stephendleeinstitute.com  

National News Cont - 2023 Stephen D. Lee Institute 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001o1VoFymckMoL0k8m39_dByiZliGlbBLr2adFvbhQz67ALGK1EQYe0ayzVmGYqFlCb2X7mMFvktNHx_8yoaPdYHGw1LXctP0If8SgU9iZlTPJvZuYojlEtqEdNHsNSIHJuygMzMW5cWQlFPqmym9_U448jKQg31ok&c=LeTduKRxm0Es8ZdnbYwaqtBf2FC9MGd4FsoqR6R0sjVCrSurtzha8g==&ch=tzmM
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National News Cont - 2023 National Reunion in Arkansas 

Register NOW for the 2023 National Reunion 

. 

Gentlemen, 

 

The Sons of Confederate Veterans 128th Annual Re-
union at the historic Arlington Resort Hotel and Spa 
Hot Springs, Arkansas is set for July 19-22, 2023. 

 
 

It will be hosted by James M Keller Camp 648 

www.2023scvreunion.org 

 

Spend a few extra days in the only urban National 
Park to see a few of the many sites and activities 
available. 

 

For the registration form, click HERE. 

 

 

 

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Sw_bYK6A3yZqxXJOZOuKCfppT1dbyCBz2Izws1YhctENCRM0xUvgXS1ldrBU1V-IOD9-Gn6O_rCxQRc7Zah66bg3WYByfNhl_AcFRfgzilhJH27qqcc3DfyBI-6gRo9x6uUEs0bsFDF-jD02gm7umA==&c=t2p3SUSLET7NQmu3QVdl4PduW2GHzRGp9JZZWwF8kud1komuflPYsg==&ch=zT3yE5Jj0gVJ
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Sw_bYK6A3yZqxXJOZOuKCfppT1dbyCBz2Izws1YhctENCRM0xUvgXS1ldrBU1V-IoloVkmoWOoKJ39QXY8p6kFMoj6b2FU0X7snv32u-S4CSfMOs9nGDaG-Ne0QzIOXK26qO9sRghxYpteBjH9Q19JtNu9X3RCzEEMOXPHvAVi7pjpp0m1s2MQZneUoIRvUSabZgDJtfXIC26JqHLaBJplX6WSnk7NDdv5X
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Gentlemen this is our 2nd Annual Trans-Mississippi Raid on the Border event. This 

event is Thurs April 27th thru Sunday April 30th 2023. We has a great turnout last year 

with over 80 people from 5 States. We will have a ride Friday and a ride Saturday with 

the Saturday ride stopping for 10 dollar BBQ provided by a loc scv camp along the 

route. This should be an awesome time and a great time to bond even more with our 

neighboring Brothers from area States. Please feel free to share this with anyone you 

think may want to attend. Please call me with any questions or concerns you may 

have. 903-217-8212. Get your Registration in early to make sure you get a t-shirt and 

coin.  

Hope to see yall there. 

Connfederatey, 

1st Lt. Mike "Jesse James" Pierce  Company C 2nd  Platoon  4th Squad "Iron Horse 

Greys" Son's of Confederate Veterans Mechanized Calvary 

 

Texas Division Son's of Confederate Veterans 

1st Lt Commander 4th Brigade 

 

Commander 

Son's of Confederate Veterans 

Lt. Alexander Cameron Camp #2226 Greenville, Texas 

SCV Mechanized Cavalry Update 
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Welcome to this Edition of The Rose Petal Newsletter, 

with highlights from activities in the fall. 

 

Here is the link to download the November 2022 Rose Petal 

https://app.box.com/s/j5g10630y5m7x0pwodmlms0na6ga1ms4 

 

Kind regards, 

Becky Bussey, Director 2019-2023 

Always Proud to be a Rose  

TSOCR Update 

https://app.box.com/s/j5g10630y5m7x0pwodmlms0na6ga1ms4
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Virginia Flaggers Update - Lee Jackson Day in Lexington, VA 
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We have been working continuously for the last 3 months on Arlington, 

Arlington, Arlington! 

  

     Working in coalition with several groups, we have developed a multi 

part plan to fight back - and we see a path to victory! 

  

     Because much of the work is confidential, and because many coalition 

members are working in tandem,  fundraising is challenging. SLRC has 

spent hundreds of hours and thousands of dollars analyzing the case and 

developing a strategy, on FAITH that you wanted us to do this,  and now 

we need to pay the bills - and we've been hurting around here! 

  

     Please chip in $100, $1000, or $10 - every amount is needed and appre-

ciated in preserving this magnificent memorial in the middle of the 

"Confederate Plot" at Arlington National Cemetery. 

     We still owe $900.00 in the current Arlington legal research bill! Help us 

retire this debt! 

  

     The next 30-45 days should be critical - especially with a new congress 

in DC and we need to keep the heat on, the pedal to the metal, and need 

fuel in the tank to keep the fight going! 

 

     And after you support, ask others to do the same. 

          www.slrc-csa.org 

          P.O.Box 1235 

          Black Mountain, NC 28711.   

SLRC Update - Arlington national Cemetery Monument 
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SSHF Update - Flag Flyover & H K Edgerton Editorial 

Save Southern Heritage Florida got positive press coverage over the Sunday Jacksonville NFL 

Confederate flag flyover.  

https://www.sshfl.org/ 
Send more support to SSH FORIDA 

FOR MORE FLYOVERS! 

 

Here's a media link to a video of the flyover, including an example of what some of the left 

have to say. We hit a nerve! https://twitter.com/i/status/1596903239223771137  

From H. K. Edgerton Save southern Heritage, Florida 
  

     First I want to thank the people of Jacksonville for the warm welcome as I walked your streets with my Confed-

erate Battle flag this morning (06 DEC). I look forward to coming back soon. 

  

     But now let's get down to cases. Mr. Mayor: Flying a flag over a football game with a legitimate and reasonable 

position on historic monuments is not "HATE." Hate is social media threats, verbal insults and threats by cancel 

culture activists. which is constantly aimed at the Heritage community.   Accusing us of "hate" while ignoring anti-

monument haters does not further an amicable resolution of monument issues. 

  

     And to the Florida Times Union,  using 1/3 of a century old Southern Poverty Law Center distortions of SSH 

FL Spokesman Kirk D. Lyons' early career in your recent "hit piece" are not helpful. Anyone that knows Kirk D. 

KNOW that he is not a "white supremacist," - as his many clients of African ancestry and any of my fellow Black 

Confederate colleagues who know Kirk D. as a fair, Christian gentleman, can attest. 

  

     Cancel culture is a cancer threatening American Civilization. We have already seen that appeasing the culture 

destroyers with sacrifices of  Confederate monuments only leads to demands for other monuments to be sacrificed, 

like Christopher Columbus in many cities, Abraham Lincoln defaced in Chicago twice - the list goes on  and on. 

  

     And it is a Liberty issue for us. Government Speech is Tyranny! These monuments, as public art, BELONG to 

the people of Jacksonville. Want to take them down? Let the PEOPLE vote on it! A recent independent pollster 

confirmed to us that 75% of Jacksonville citizens want the monuments left alone - so we are not afraid of the citi-

zens' decision. 

  

     So if any of the 25% of y'all who are offended by the Confederate flag, or monuments want to know why we do 

what we do - Please call or write us and let's start a civil discourse! 

  

     PS to Chamber of Commerce: If a business won't relocate to Jacksonville because we flew an American flag 

with a message over a football game - they are not worth having! 

  

     HK Edgerton 

     Save southern Heritage - Florida 

     828-273-1991 

     hk.edgerton@gmail.com 

https://www.sshfl.org/
https://slrc-csa.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ccf88ba015a96c5820228365f&id=36227e09ee&e=058641fb87
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My fellow Texas Division Compatriots, Confederate Roses, & Southern Belles, 
 
The membership of Hood's Texas Brigade, Camp #153, along with the Ladies of the TSOCR 
Alamo Rose, Chapter #4 are delighted to announce that together we will hold a very special 
Confederate Heroes Day Luncheon! 
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Do you have an ancestor that was a Confederate Veteran?  

Are you interested in honoring them and their cause?  

Do you think that history should reflect the truth?  

Are you interested in protecting your heritage and its symbols?  

If you answered "Yes" to these questions, then you should "Join Us" 

 Membership in the Sons of Confederate Veterans is open to all male descendants of any veteran 

who served honorably in the Confederate armed forces regardless of the applicant's or his ances-

tor's race, religion, or political views.  

How Do I Join The Sons of Confederate Veterans?  

The SCV is the direct heir of the United Confederate Veterans, and the oldest heredi-

tary organization for male descendants of Confederate soldiers. Organized at Rich-

mond, Virginia in 1896, the SCV continues to serve as a historical, patriotic, and non-

political organization dedicated to ensuring that a true history of the 1861-1865 period 

is preserved.  

Membership can be obtained through either lineal or collateral family lines and kin-

ship to a veteran must be documented genealogically. The minimum age for full 

membership is 12, We have Genealogist that can help you for free. 

There is no minimum age for Cadet Membership.  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php
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The Confederate Legion 

JOIN THE CONFEDERATE LEGION 

 
Membership in the Legion supports the Southern Victory Campaign. 

 

Dues and donations are used almost exclusively for a two-prong counter-attack 

that we call the Southern Victory Campaign. It's led by the Heritage operations 

Committee of the Sons of Confederate Veterans. 

 

Objectives include: 

Rebuilding public support for the same principles of liberty that America’s found-

ing fathers believed in. 

 

Rebuilding respect for the Confederate States of America that preferred to leave 

the Union rather than abandon the principles of liberty as the Northern states were 

doing under Leftist influences of the day. 

 

Direct action by the SCV is one prong of the offensive. The second prong in-

cludes you and your organization. 

 

It's not necessary to be a member or camp of the SCV to participate in the cam-

paign. 

 

We depend on God and you for the victory we seek. 

 

#SCV #MakeDixieGreatAgain 

 

https://makedixiegreatagain.com/legion/ 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/scv?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVSKiAx8xpIHqM-N6kau9BoKbbKDN0PmfA3L79n1XkU1UFHB4VzA0V7zCEZgQUAxQIYOTm7ke4cV6-ZBViBBBDhXcHMm-J2mzg3v_7RAnQxmXIcEbOZv8KbA1B3p680ypYJiBRylpVRkG87_jB-Klsh&__tn__=*NK-R
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/makedixiegreatagain?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVSKiAx8xpIHqM-N6kau9BoKbbKDN0PmfA3L79n1XkU1UFHB4VzA0V7zCEZgQUAxQIYOTm7ke4cV6-ZBViBBBDhXcHMm-J2mzg3v_7RAnQxmXIcEbOZv8KbA1B3p680ypYJiBRylpVRkG87_jB-Klsh&__tn__=*NK-R
https://makedixiegreatagain.com/legion/
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2023 Camp 2292 Officers and Staff 

Let us hear from you! 

   

  Commander : Sean Partee                     

  Email: seanpartee@yahoo.com  

   

  1st Lt. Commander : Frank Krawiec 

  Email: harley71electra@yahoo.com 

       

  2nd Lt. Commander : Kyle Sims 

  Email: kylebs62@aol.com 

 

  Adjutant : Allen Hearrean    

  Email: ahearrean@sbcglobal.net   

       

  Sgt-at-Arms, Newsletter Editor & Webmaster : Frank Krawiec 

  Email:  harley71electra@yahoo.com 

   

  Chaplain : Jack Bowen 

  Email: hammer51@charter.net 

CHARGE TO THE SONS  

OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS  

“To you, Sons of Confederate Veterans, we will commit the vindication of the 

cause for which we fought. To your strength will be given the defense of the Con-

federate soldier's good name, the guardianship of his history, the emulation of his 

virtues, the perpetuation of those principles which he loved and which you love 

also, and those ideals which made him glorious and which you also cherish.”  

Lt. General Stephen Dill Lee Commander-General United Confederate Veterans New Orleans, Louisiana 1906  

Remember, it is our duty to see that the true history of the South is preserved and           

presented to future generations. 

Until we meet again, let us remember our obligations to our forefathers, who gave us the 

undeniable birthright of our Southern Heritage and the vision, desire and courage to see 

it perpetuated. 

mailto:seanpartee@yahoo.com
mailto:harley71electra@yahoo.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:kylebs62@aol.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:ahearrean@sbcgloball.net?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:harley71electra@yahoo.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:hammer51@charter.net?subject=Request%20for%20info

